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Traffic Advisory Minutes 
Date:   Wednesday, 8-Sep-2010 

Time:   7:00 PM 
Attendees:  Mark C. Shiner, Dennis McFadden, Allan McQuarrie, Dave Murray, Joe 

O’Malley, Doug Rowe, Carol Shugars, Dori Vincent, Rick Collelo, Lt. 
Logan  

Absent: Dave Tomko, Cynthia Philo  
 

Minutes 

Topic Discussion 

Leader 

Minutes Approval 
 

 Approval of Minutes from 14-July-2010 meeting: 
 

Traffic_Advisory_Minu

tes 20100714.doc  
 

Mark 

Updates: 
 Motion to approve by: Doug 

 2nd by: Dori 
  

 

New Business 
 

 Wells Rd. closed effective 28-June for 14 months.  As a result, traffic 
on Rolling Hills Blvd doubled.  Crossing guard requested from CB 
District for duration of the detour. 

 

 Complaint received from Fran Walter regarding Old Iron Hill going 
downhill from Ferry Rd. to the Covered Bridge.  This is on the 
NBT side of the road. 

 

 

Mark & Lt. Logan 

Rick and Mark 

Updates: 
 Light on down side of Iron Hill at Ferry should not be green light, but 

a green pedestrian or bike.  Mark will follow up with Stephanie on 
this and downhill Iron Hill Rd. issue. 

 

 

New Development within the Township 
 

Lt. Logan 

Updates: 
 None 
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Old Business 
 Traffic Calming Survey – Sauerman Rd. 

o Estimate to resolve issue – for 2011 budget purposes – Stephanie 
requested 3x the quote for Sauerman be included in the 
preliminary budget for 2011 

 Sent letter to PennDOT requesting safety study at Almshouse & 
Militia Hill.  Status of reply? 

 Duane Rd. / 611 
o PennDOT looking into do not block side street sign for 

northbound 611.  Doylestown may have to pay installation costs, 
not thought to be a problem. Any updates? 

 Temporary light – Lower State and New Britain Rd. 
o Initial timing glitches seem to have been resolved 
o Request has gone to PennDOT to have No Turn on Red signs 

removed from both sides of NB Rd.  Not going to be removed. 
 

New complaint received for Hart Road, after the letters went out to 
all Doylestown Hunt residents.  Speed counter showed speeds were 
slightly elevated, but not to the extent that it was on Steeplechase.  
Speed details are being conducted – any updates? 

 

 

 

Rick & Mark 

 

Lt. Logan 

 

Lt. Logan 

Updates: 
 Lt. Logan received a call on Duane Rd., PennDOT OK'd, we need to 

fund, will follow up to get letter of approval 

 Covered up detour signs.  Dave will forward email string to Lt. Logan 
for his review with Dave and Dick Johns 

 

Close 
 

All 

Updates: 
 Motion to adjourn at 19:35 by: Allan 

 2nd by: Dennis 
 

 

 

Next Meeting:  13-Oct  7:00 PM  

 


